
Commissioner Julian Tackett

Topic Attendance on Behalf of KHSAA

Attendance for KHSAA

Meeting_Session
Attended NFHS Section 2 Meeting - Columbus

Takeaways to help
Board and Staff

Nearly all of the Executive staff was able to attend the 2024
NFHS Section 2 meeting in Columbus. This professional
development and networking opportunity it vital to the training of
the staff members who get to meet with the only peers who do
jobs similar to theirs, the state association peers.
Attending this meeting were representatives of Delaware, DC,
Kentucky, Maryland, Ohio, Pennsylvania, Virginia and West
Virginia.
This interaction is extremely important and the staff gathered a
great deal of new information, saw examples of things they
might like to try in their own jobs, and in some cases, received
affirmation that the way they are doing their current jobs and the
work of the organization itself as good examples for others.

General Commentary This meeting occurs regularly at the end of September and it is
important for staff to attend.


